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John Stolzenberg:

Here’s a stab at it.  I really rushed so there may be ragged edges, but I thought it
would be worth it to give us a chance to look the whole thing over.

Relating to point I. B. 1. of the outline, I just added things from the appropriation
in SSA1 to the comprehensive program under point VIII C. rather than create another
program.

I know there were other things I wanted to point out, but they have slipped my mind.

Please don’t hesitate to call.

Rebecca C. Tradewell
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–7290
E–mail:  Becky.Tradewell@legis.state.wi.us


